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The Department of Merchant Shipping has published an updated list of approved private ship security 
contractors in accordance with Section 84 of the Protection of Cyprus Ships Against Acts of Piracy and 
Other Unlawful Acts Law 2012.
The updated list of contractors certified under Section 22(1) of the law is available on the department's 
website. The contractors included are authorised to provide Cyprus flagged-ships with the security 
services specified in the law, provided that the ship's operator holds the necessary authorisation from the 
department. Operators of ships intending to use the services of a private security contractor are advised 
to consult the online list prior to concluding any agreement, as the department will not authorise the 
employment of any contractor that is not on its list.
For further information on this topic please contact Vassilis Psyrras at Andreas Neocleous & Co LLC by 
telephone (+357 25 110 000) or email (vassilis.psyrras@neocleous.com). The Andreas Neocleous & Co 
LLC website can be accessed at www.neocleous.com.
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